
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 No.: SG23-001 

 April 03, 2023 

 

 Notification of change of GU140X32F-7000/B to GU140X32F-7000D  

 

Dear Madams/Sirs, 

We thank you very much for your continuous patronage of Noritake VF Display products. 

 

This is to inform you that the GU140X32F-7000/-7000B have been adopted by many customers, will no 

longer be produced due to the discontinuation of microcontroller.  Therefore, we have developed an alternate 

product to keep supplying products to customers and we kindly ask you to switch to the alternate product as 

follows. We thank you for your understanding and continuous cooperation. 

 

 

1. Discontinued product : GU140X32F-7000, GU140X32F-7000B 

2. Alternative product : GU140X32F-7000D 

3. Reason of change : Due to the discontinuation of microcontroller (Renesas) 

4. Schedule: 

 (1) Specifications : March 31, 2023 

 (2) Order acceptance : April 3, 2023 

 (3) Last Order of GU140X32F-7000 and -7000B: September, 20, 2023 

5. Additional explanations : 

(1) The functions of alternative product, GU140X32F-7000D, meets the specifications of exiting products. 

(2) As a result of the reliability test, we have confirmed that GU140X32D-7000D is within the data 

specification. 

 

If additional information is required, please contact your sales representative. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

  

Taro Konda / Group Manager 

Sales Group. 

NORITAKE ITRON CORP., Japan 

670-5 Uchimi, Taiki-Cho, Watarai-Gun, Mie pref. 519-2736 Japan 

Phone: +81-598-83-2365, Fax: +81-598-83-2214, 

http://www.noritake-itron.jp/ 

 NORITAKE ITRON CORP.            The Brighter Side of Electronics   


